Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

BRISTOL POLICE DEPARTMENT PETITION REVIEW FORM

DATE FILED: 5/15/25
PETITION DESCRIPTION:

Greg Marsili, Chairman of the Harbor Festival Committee, is requesting to use/sell alcohlic
beverages at Rockwell Park for the 12th Annual Harbor Festival on August 16, 2025.

PERSONY/S FILING PETITION: Greg Marsili

[] LICENSE RENEWAL NEW PETITION

REVIEW:
APPROVED

[] CONDITIONAL APPROVAL
[] DENIED

[] FORWARD TO ANOTHER DEPARTMENT FOR REVIEW
NOTES:

After reviewing the request, I find no reason to deny the petitioner's request for this event,
provided that all guidelines set forth in the application, including any insurance requirements, are
met, and all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed. The caterer must possess
the proper liquor license, and all servers must be TIP-certified. All alcohol must be contained

within the designated drinking area only. A request for detail officer for this event must also be
submitted.

REVIEWING OFFICER: Lieutenant Paul Medeiors
DATE COMPLETED: 5/17/25




